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Subject 

LS Approval - Notice - FP Generic Approval 

Created Date 

28/11/2016 

Dear David Naughton,

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed your submission LR025895 which is financial provision for ELRA by way of a 

Environmental Impairment Liability Insurance.

On the basis of the information provided, the EPA approves the financial provision.

At least 3 months prior to the expiry of the insurance policy, you must notify the EPA of the licensees’ intent to replace the policy on the 

same terms as the existing policy. At least 30 days prior to the expiry of the policy, you must provide the EPA with evidence that the 

policy has been so replaced. Failure to maintain financial provision as required under licence conditions is an offence. 

Yours sincerely,

Denise O Riordan, 

OEE inspector,

Environmental Protection Agency 
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